On May 15th the following question was submitted by Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding Board Item PM6 - Seminole Ridge Community High:
Question:  When will this be completed?

Response:  The schedule will depend upon the delivery of the elevator cab and equipment.  Currently elevator manufacturers are providing delivery schedules of 4-6 months following approval of submittals.  Based on the projected schedule for design, bidding, and approval, we expect to have the project completed by December 2007.
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